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DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY) 

 

Notice to Parents / Guardians 

 

 13th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

An Extension of Class Suspension 

 

In view of the latest situation of the Novel Coronavirus Epidemic, the Education Bureau 

announced that schools will not resume classes before 16th March 2020.  The Bureau will 

make further assessment and decide on the exact date of class resumption. 

 

Owing to the class suspension, the following activities will be cancelled: school picnic, 

joint school sports competition, sports day, swimming gala, uniform units prize giving 

ceremony and career activities (Feb and Mar).  The future pilot interview will also be 

postponed until further notice.  

 

The 3rd batch of e-learning materials and assignments between 2/3 and 13/3 will be 

uploaded to eclass on 2nd March.  Students should complete all the work before class 

resumption.  Moreover, the 2nd UT will be cancelled in order to reserve more time for teaching. 

 

Furthermore, if your children are going to leave Hong Kong during this period, please 

notify us by making a call to the school office at 2742 2028. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

              

 

Yours faithfully, 

              

 

             _______________________ 

             K.C. Lo 

             Principal 

 


